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TRANSPORT — LEARNER’S PERMIT FEE 
986. Mr R.S. Love to the  Minister assisting the Minister for Transport: 

I refer to the $138.70 Learner’s permit application fee, and I ask: 
(a) When was this fee amount last changed; 

(b) Are there any plans to change this fee amount in the next two financial years: 
(i) If yes, what are the proposed changes; and 

(c) What was the total amount paid to the State in the last financial year in Learner’s permit application fees? 

Mr D.R. Michael replied: 
(a) 1 July 2023. 

(b) Any change to the fee will be considered through the usual budget process. 
(c) $6,865,375 
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